

From: [REDACTED]
To: [Sunnica Energy Farm](#)
Subject: Application by Sunnica Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Sunnica Energy Farm
Date: 18 May 2022 13:49:19

Dear Sir

I am responding as a resident of Chippenham to comment on Sunnica's request to change the date of the Preliminary Meeting.

A. Whether the Preliminary Meeting should be delayed until mid-July 2022.

I agree that the meeting should be delayed as the proposed changes form a significant material change to the scheme. However, I do not believe that Sunnica has the ability to do this within this new timeframe, given past experience so perhaps a later timeframe should be considered.

B. The Applicant's proposed timetable to consult further on amendments intended to form the formal Change Request to be made to the ExA.

I feel that such a significant change will need proper, formal consultation and that one month would not allow enough time for the process to be carried out. I feel the Applicant should be made to withdraw this application and resubmit it when it is properly prepared, and it has been consulted on in an open way. A proper Examination could then take place.

Regards

Paul Fishpool

Sent from my iPhone